

Dear Donor,

Hí! My name is Bella Hughes '23. Thank you so much for supporting my McAuley education! This scholarship lifts a lot of stress off my parents and ensures I will continue to thrive at school in my academics and extracurricular activities. At school, I'm involved in several clubs and organizations such as Mac Media, Spanish Club, Student Ambassadors, Liturgical, Spanish and English Honor Societies, and National Honor Society. I am also a part of our school musical: the Little Mermaid as a mersister! I cannot express enough gratitude for this scholarship. It will truly help me enjoy my last year here without worrying too much about finances.

In gratitude, Bella Hughes